Sent: 06 April 2017 11:06

To: Diver, John

Cc: I
Subject: Fwd: Re: 41 and 51 fairfax Place

Sorry to bombard you with e-mails, but the emails sent to John Sheehy below may explain why the readings are so
high. Also, shouldn't the readings have been taken away from the restaurant rear window if there is cooking/staff
inside ?

--- Original Message ---

> Date: 01 March 2017 at 12:12

> Subject: Re: 41 and 51 fairfax Place

>

> Sorry John to bother you again but | notice that the mcrophone has

> been removed and | presume no more noise recordings are being taken. |
> think they need to record for a bit longer, as yesterday, the shop

> next door was stripped out and there was drilling and banging all day
> ! | think there must be a conspiracy !

> There are people inside the restaurant (aswell as yesterday ) but | am
> not sure if they are staff.

>

> Maya Rhodes also has recent background noise measurements.

> regards

> Ingrid

>

>>0n 28 Februari 2017 at 07:15 Inirid Bethell

>>
>>

> > Hilohn

>>

> > Sorry to send another e mail.Thanks for coming yesterday.
>>

> > The beauticians at no 41 have left their air con unit on all night

> > at full volume. | have just been round to record it ! This is the

> > unit, which Joanne Stowell disconnected. | notice that there is a

> > microphone attached to the window of no 51. If they are measuring
> > the background noise, this will definitely affect the result. The

> > beauticians are called Skin 3* How can we get them to
> > turn this unit off completely. Joanne has identified it as a noise

> > nuisance.

> > regards
> > Ingrid



